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Ms Helen Riordan 
Corrin 
Fennoy 
County Cork 

An Ghniomhaireocht um Chaomhnij Comhrhaoil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
JohnstownCastle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru. 80SCa Poist 3000 
Eastat Chaislean Bhaile,Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, Eire 

T. 1-353 53 916 0600 
F: t353  53 916 0699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

11 April 2006 

Dear Ms Riordan 

I refer to your letter dated 27 March 2006 received by the Agency on 29 March 2006. 

In reply to your question 
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1. The proposed decision for AVR Safeway Ltd., was issued on the 10 March 2006. 

The Agency is currently assessing objections received and a Final Decision is 
due to issue by 6 August 2006. 

2. The proposed AVR Safeway Ltd., development is not a listed activity specified 
under Schedule 5 of ’the Planning and Development Regulations (S.I. 600 of 
2001). The Planning Authority is the competent authority for the implementation 
of the EIS regulations. Cork County Council granted planning permission for the 
development on the 25 September 2005. 

Yours sincerely, 

L U A  3+ 
Catherine O’Keeffe 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 


